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Moffat Beach reconstruction project 

Thanks for subscribing to stay up-to-date on local projects at Moffat Beach, including the seawall 
reconstruction project.  

This update is to let you know there will be a small repair done to the seawall tomorrow, October 16. 

As previously advised, we continue to monitor the seawall for signs of movement. 

A recent inspection has uncovered a small sinkhole due to a tear in the geofabric behind the wall. 

While the sinkhole isn’t visible to people in the area, it could get worse if it is not repaired. 

There will be a small team onsite to do this work and we don’t expect there to be a need for any 
machinery. 

This work will take place outside of the structural root zone of the Norfolk Pines. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this update. We will continue to update you as more 
information becomes available. 

Please share this with family and friends who may be interested in Moffat Beach and encourage 
them to subscribe.  

Sunshine Coast Council 

Contact information 
Sunshine Coast Council 
Web: sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Email: MoffatBeachSeawallProject@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Subscribe: Scan the QR code 
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